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NOTIFICATION 

Admissions to the PG Programmes for the Academic year 2019-2020 

 

It is hereby notified that the Goa University Admissions Test [GU-ART] for admission to 

the PG Programmes offered at the Goa University and affiliated colleges for the academic year 

2019-2020 scheduled for 13.01.2019, 20.01.2019 and 27.01.2019stands POSTPONED. 

 

The re-scheduled dates for the First Round of GU-ARTare 27.01.2019, 03.02.2019, 

10.02.2019 & 17.02.2019 and the same are notified on the University website.  

 

Interested candidates who have not yet applied and wish to apply for admission to the 

PG Programmes and/or for answering the GU-ART for admission to the B.Ed Programme for 

the academic year 2019-20 are informed to refer the Notification/Revised Notification relating 

to Admissions by visiting Goa University website www.unigoa.ac.in for details. 

The LAST DATE for applying online has been EXTENDED up to 16.01.2019. 

For any clarification or help in online application, the candidates are requested to email their 

queries/requests to guart@unigoa.ac.in or contact 8669609021 & 8669609065 (from Mon to 

Fri, between 10.00 AM to 5.30 PM) 

 

 

 

 

            Sd/- 
    (Prof.  Y. V. Reddy) 

     Registrar 
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